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Morgan Park Middle School Student council 

Dear students. 

I has come to our attention that you wish to offer "wild Cats" as a team 
name and mascot at your new lincoln Park Middle school. Although only one 
Morgan Park student and their parent were present at our April meeting, 
we did vote unanimously to support you.
 

Your team name and mascot are a fine contribution toward the sense of unity,

identitY,community and school spirit that you must now form with all
 
students at your new school.
 

welcome to lincoln park. We hope that you will feel at home in this
 
neighborhood.
 

sincerely,
 

Steve Ellis .
 

~~ 
President of Harrison Community Club 
lincoln Park Neighborhood 

cc: Duluth school superintendent and Board 
Morgan Park community club 
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